
 
 
 
 
 

Committee Term Limit Policy & Procedure 
 

The Healthcare Business Management Association (HBMA) relies heavily on the activities 
of its various committees. To encourage volunteer opportunities and engagement in committee 
leadership, HBMA will require that all committee leaders (identified as “Chairs” and “Vice 
Chairs”) serve a maximum of a two-year term in their leadership position. Leadership may run 
for two consecutive terms, then must cycle out of the position for a minimum of one term (two 
years). A Vice Chair who has served one or two terms may transition to Chair and will be 
allowed to serve two terms as outlined above. 

Committees may choose to have shorter term limits, and must have the term limits 
detailed in the committee charter. Committees are not permitted to create term limits that 
exceed two years.  

 


